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Purpose 
To consider the report and recommendations of the Compliance Committee. 
 
 
Background 
The independent Chair of the Compliance Committee will present the report of the 
Compliance Committee’s meeting, which is to be held from 4-7 October 2022. 
 
The Compliance Committee will be considering a wide variety of matters, including: 

• Reports from the Secretariat and Members on compliance related matters and an 
assessment of Members’ compliance with CCSBT management measures.   

• Notifications under Compliance Policy Guideline 5 and consideration of COVID-19 
related issues. 

• Consideration of any actions required under the Corrective Actions Policy. 
• Report from the Ecologically Related Species Working Group. 
• Outcomes from the Technical Compliance Working Group (TCWG) in relation to 

electronic monitoring. 
• Reports on any updates or problems with the operation of CCSBT’s measures. 
• Consideration of any feedback from the Extended Scientific Committee on the 

Attributable SBT Catch definition and depredation. 
• Relevant recommendations from the Performance Review of the CCSBT. 
• Implementation of the CCSBT’s Compliance Plan, including: 

o Consideration of the future need for QARs. 
o Update and discussion of the market research proposal. 
o Standing items for which updated information may be available, including 

electronic monitoring systems. 
• Progress with the On-line Data Submission/ Data Access Project and development of 

a trial eCDS. 
• Update on the project to enhance the implementation of seabird mitigation measures. 
• The Compliance Committee’s work program for 2023. 

 
Recommendations may be made on these matters, which will require the attention of the 
Extended Commission. 
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